
 
 

14845 Yonge St, Unit #6 - Box 130, Aurora, Ontario L4G 6H8 
Tel: (905) 727-0269   Fax: (905) 727-0457  

website: www.cygha.com 
email: info@cygha.com 

 
 
December 2022 
 

CENTRAL YORK GIRLS HOCKEY ASSOCIATION 
24th ANNUAL INTERNATIONAL GIRLS SILVER STICK FINALS 

February 3-5, 2023 
 

 
We are looking for local businesses to support the CYGHA’s 24th Annual International Girls Silver Stick Finals, to be 
held at local rinks in Aurora and Newmarket.  The tournament will host over 50 girls’ hockey teams from Canada and 
the United States.  These teams will be competing for the right to be called Silver Stick® Champions and have their 
names entered into the Hockey Hall of Fame. 
 
We are asking for help from businesses in the following ways: 

• Prize Donation for our Silent Auction 
• Sponsorship Opportunities in our Tournament Program 
• Gifting Opportunities in our Team Welcome Package 

 
Your contribution to this event gives your business great community exposure and helps build girls’ hockey in York 
Region.  There will be many local residents participating and volunteering at this event, not to mention the hundreds of 
guests that will be in area for the weekend. 
 
Please contact info@cygha.com if you can help in any way or would like more information.  Thank you for any assistance 
you might be able to provide. 
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